
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair/Chairwoman/Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations,  
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, DC 20515  
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations, 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair Rosa DeLauro and Ranking Member Kay Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Community Empowerment Through Education Project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Plaza Comunitaria Sinaloa, located at 15012 Harvest St. 
Mission Hills, CA 91345. 
 
The funding would be used for expand on current educational programs as well as implement a series of 
workforce development programs that provide low-income individuals with equal access to better job 
opportunities and certification completion. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 


